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Dear Sir or Madam,
[ hereby invite you to the

RSPG Stakeholder Workshop
Tuesday 28" May 2019, 10am — 4pm
Federal Ministry of Transport and Digital Infrastructure (BMVI)
Room K1
Invalidenstrafie 44
10115 Berlin
Germany

The Radio Spectrum Policy Group (RSPG) is a high-level advisory group that assists and ad-
vises the European Commission, the European Parliament and the Council at the strategic
level on radio spectrum policy issues. As part of its advisory function, the RSPG consults ex-
tensively and in a forward-looking manner on a variety of technological, market and regula-
tory developments relating to the use of radio spectrum in the context of relevant EU policies,
involving all relevant stakeholders.

The new European framework for electronic communications, the European Electronic Com-
munications Code (EECC), extends the role of the RSPG in the European Union in the field
of spectrum. Most notably, the Code extends RSPG’s role with respect to the cooperation be-
tween Member States through RSPG. At the stakeholder workshop in Berlin, we would like to
give you an insight into the ongoing work of the RSPG working groups, in particular in the light
of the new EECC.

At present, the RSPG is preparing the future work programme for the years 2020/2021. As part of
the workshop, we would like to exchange initial ideas with all participants regarding the next

work programme and receive their input with regard to possible work items to be covered in the
years 2020/2021.

For further information, please find attached to this invitation the agenda for the workshop.

We would like to hear the views of as many stakeholders as possible from all relevant sectors.
Please forward this invitation to the relevant members of your association.

Due to space constraints, the number of participants will be limited. If registrations exceed this
number, we will try to ensure a balanced representation of spectrum users.

For registration, please contact stakeholder-workshop@bmvi.bund.de by 215 May 2019.

Yours faithfully,

e

Jonas Wessel
RSPG Chair



